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Welcome to our newsletter….. 

As the year comes to a close, we would like to thank all of our parents/
carers for their continued support over the past 10 months. It has been a 
very busy year for us all here at The Railway Nursery and a very exciting 
one too! We would like to share some of our highlights with you; 

January - Our Open Day. One of the first times all 
the staff got to meet each other and show off 
our nursery to all the visitors. 

 

February - We officially opened the 
nursery! Staff are being inducted 
and the Milton boys are our first 
children to explore lots of fun 
activities! 



 
March - World Book Day, the children 
and staff came to nursery dressed as 
their favourite character. We also took 
a trip to the library together to share 
stories. 
 

April - Easter! The children and 
parents enjoyed lots of activities, 
including an egg and spoon race. 

 

May - Family Fun Day! A happy day full 
of fun and a visit from Peppa Pig. It 
was also a very busy day and we loved 
seeing everybody together. It was a 
good opportunity for families to meet 
each other. We will definitely be 
having another fun day in 2016. 

 

June - The children and staff 
love going out and about in 
our village, Bramhall. We 
frequently make stops to the 
grocery shop to treat ourselves 
to a healthy snack. 



July - Choo Choo! The 
toddlers and pre school 
enjoyed another trip. They 
took the train to Piccadilly 
and had their snack there. It 
was all very exciting when 
the children were asked for 
their tickets and they got to 
see busy Manchester train 
station. 

August - Something else the older 
children like to do is surprise their 
families with special post. The walk 
to the post box helps with Road 
Safety Awareness, the children use 
the traffic lights to cross the road 
and always hold hands with their 
key person. 

 
September - This was a happy and sad 
moment at The Railway Nursery. Some of our 
pre school children graduated nursery and 
were ready to go to ‘Big School’ We had a 
party to celebrate everything the children 
had achieved whilst with us at nursery. 



October - Grandparents Day was 
celebrated by having a British 
tea party and making different 
crafts in our garden. The 
children loved showing off their 
nursery to their grandparents. 

 

November - Bonfire night was 
very exciting for all. 
Everybody got to toast a 
marshmallow on the fire. 
Don't worry we made sure this 
activity was done 1:1 with the 
children to keep us all safe. 

 
December - What an action 
packed month! Father Christmas 
came to visit. The children had 
sing alongs with their parents. A 
Christmas party, and lots and 
lots of Christmas crafts 
throughout the month. Merry 
Christmas everybody! 
 



 Our team 

We have all been working very hard this month to celebrate Christmas, 
organise sing alongs and explore a variety of Christmas crafts.  

Congratulations to Michelle who won ‘Staff Member of the Month’. 
Comments from our staff team included, Michelle is amazing, Michelle is 
brilliant, Michelle is a great manager, Michelle is caring and supportive. 
Thank you Michelle for being you! 

Staff always thrive to give 100% her at The Railway. To help our staff to 
develop their knowledge further we all attend training days. This month 
Terri has completed a refresher training, ‘First Aid’ with Millie’s trust. Well 
done Terri. 

Dates for your diary:                                              

Messy Day - Tuesday 19th January 

Parent Workshop (Makaton) - Wednesday 20th January 

Burns Night - Monday 25th January  

Australia Day - Tuesday 26th January 

Any questions or anything we can help you with please feel free to speak to 
a member of our team or you can send us an email to 
enquiries@therailwaynursery.co.uk. 
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